
 

 

March 18 , 2025 

 

 

Brian Lowack, President/CEO 
Visit St. Pete-Clearwater 
8200 Bryan Dairy Road, Suite 200  
Largo, Florida, 33777 
 

Dear Mr. Lowack, 
 
This is to request a third amendment to the Capital Project Funding Agreement between The 
Florida Holocaust Museum and Pinellas County. We are requesting a two month extension of the 
completion date in Section 4.D from April 30, 2025, to June 30, 2025.   

The completion of construction has been delayed due to the impacts of preparing for, shutting 
down and restarting construction because of Hurricanes Helene and Milton and unforeseen 
conditions found during construction. We have recovered from these delays but need more time to 
meet the Capital Project completion. 

Please let me know if you have any questions and thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael A. Igel, Esq. 
CEO and Chair Emeritus  
 

 
 


